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Opening up parks to homeless camping is not a good idea for portland. Our city has turned into a
dump, and opening up our few parks to camping would take away what little prestine greenspace we
all cherish. There are plenty of open spaces (parking lots, empty non-residential parcels, etc) that
would more easily and safely serve the homeless population.
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